
 

 

15th September 2016  

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

Year 2 Visit to Chorlton Ees 
 

As part of Year 2’s “Wild Thing!” topic we are going to take the children on a trip to Chorlton Ees. The 
date of each class visit is as follows:  
 

 Class 2JD will be going on Monday 3rd October 
 

 Class 2KB will be going on Tuesday 4th October 
 

 Class 2SH will be going on Wednesday 5th October 
 
On each of these dates, the class will set off at 1.20pm and return to school before the end of the 

school day. We will be walking to Chorlton Ees. This trip will be an exciting opportunity for the children 
to explore physical and natural features of their local environment. If you wish for your child to attend 
the visit, please complete and return the slip below to the school office.  

 
School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school 
jumper, appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending a trip will be 

provided. Please also send your child to school with a jacket and shoes appropriate for walking. 
 
If you can volunteer as a parent helper on any of the dates above, please indicate on the reply slip 

below. 
 
Kind regards,  

 
Jen Dyson, Kathryn Whalley Ben Halima, Helen Savage and Natalie Hickman 
(Year 2 Teachers) 

 
Year 2 Visit to Chorlton Ees 

 

Child’s Name: ____________________________________________________ Class: _____________  
 

I give permission for my child to attend the Year 2 visit to Chorlton Ees  [  ] 

 
I am available to help out on (please circle) Monday 3rd / Tuesday 4th / Wednesday 5th October 

 
Signed: ______________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: _____________ 


